
                           ​Email from Architect certifying Completion of Work 
 

Wawne, St Peter - Roof Repairs and Chute/RWGs alterations 

Inbox 

 

Dear Chris 

  

I can confirm the recent satisfactory completion of the above noted work as carried out by L A 

Hall of Hull and completed in accordance with their quotes and the specification. 

  

I hope this will allow the completion of the Faculty procedures. 

  

With kind regards 

Andrew 

  

Andrew Boyce, RIBA, AABC; Director 

 Ferrey & Mennim 

 

 

 

11 Nov 2020, 
21:52 (11 

hours ago) 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Boyce 

to me  



Company Registered in England no: 06940597 

Innovation Centre, Innovation Way, Heslington, YORK, YO10 5DG; Tel. 01904 561533 

  

From:​ Christopher van straaten <​cjvanstraaten@gmail.com​> 

Sent:​ 09 November 2020 14:26 

To:​ Andrew Boyce <​ab@ferreyandmennim.co.uk​> 

Subject:​ 2 things 

  

Dear Andrew, 

I tried to fill in the online Faculty Completion notices for the roof repair and for the work on the 

chutes and gullies, but they want a Completion Notice from you as architect. Could you send me 

one for both pieces of work? 

  

Also, I wanted  to discuss some possible future work, which you might find interesting. We have 

received a large legacy for the fabric of the church, and are wondering whether/how to use 

some of it. We may well want ideas/advice from you. Would you be interested? 

  

Best wishes, 

Chris 

 


